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INFORMATION 
 
Mrs. Mary Kilosky passed away July 18, 2007, at the age of sixty-one years. 
 
Mrs. Kilosky began her career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1990 at Patricia Heights 
School as a teacher assistant.  She also served as a teacher assistant at Waverley School.  
Mrs. Kilosky was on sick leave at the time of her death. 
 
Mrs. Kilosky is survived by her husband Gary and sons Christopher and William. 
 
A memorial donation has been made to the Kidney Foundation of Canada on behalf of the 
administration and board of trustees. 
 
             
 
Mrs. Linda Jackson passed away August 16, 2007, at the age of fifty-six years. 
 
Mrs. Jackson began her teaching career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1983 at 
Callingwood School.  She  taught at Lynnwood School, served as assistant principal at Sakaw 
and teacher at Brander Gardens.  Mrs. Jackson was on sick leave at the time of her death.   
 
Mrs. Jackson is survived by her husband Ed and children Patrick, Nicholas and Katherine. 
 
A memorial donation has been made to the Brander Gardens School Parents’ Association on 
behalf of the administration and board of trustees. 
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